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Welcome to Pitzer College Class of 2021! 
Congratulations mentees and welcome to Pitzer College! I am Kevin and I will be one of your mentors. I can’t wait to meet you. The next four years will be a wonderful experience that will change your life. I hope I can help you with your transition to Pitzer and I hope you enjoy Pitzer as much as I do. 
Now let me tell you some things about me. I am going to be a second semester senior in the fall. I am from St. Louis and I am an Environmental Analysis major and a Spanish minor. I transferred to Pitzer in Spring 2016 and can help you with your transition as I have transitioned through Pitzer myself. I am currently a member of the Asian Pacific American Coalition, the Mixed Identity Exchange, I am a Robert Redford Conservancy Fellow, and I tutor at the ELD Center through the 5 C’s. In my free time, I enjoy playing tennis, reading, swimming, being outside, watching Netflix, and I love to watch tennis and the St. Louis Cardinals. I have strong passions for environmental justice, sustainability, conservation, and the mixed race experience in the United States. I also love my dog. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]One of the wonderful things about Pitzer is the opportunity to take courses at all of the colleges. I would recommend taking courses at as many of the other colleges as possible. I would love to show everyone around other campuses as well as the library, bookstore, Demo Kitchen, the Pitzer pool, the Grove House, and other fun spots. If you have any questions about college, classes, activities, etc., don’t be afraid to contact me at keggert@students.pitzer.edu. I can’t wait to meet you all and will see you on move-in day! 

Best,
Kevin Eggert
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